
  00:12:05 Keith Meyer: If you'd like more information on our Zoning 
Committee meetings you can email - INC Zoning Chair Email - 
zoningplanning@denverinc.org

  00:12:52 Keith Meyer: Please post your neighborhoods in the chat too!
  00:18:03 Jane Potts - Rosedale: I also suggest a presentation jointly by 

Jolon Clark with Parks and Liz Babcock with CASR how they will be working together 
now they are new in those new offices.

  00:18:07 Keith Meyer: Transportation Committee is definitely talking about
RTD and BRT issues.

  👍00:18:35 Keith Meyer: Reacted to "I also suggest a pre..." with 
  00:20:55 Bruce Baskette: Always glad to see Tate again!
  00:21:06 Tate Carpenter: Thanks Bruce!
  00:24:09 Adam Meltzer - Chair: The theme tonight is OPEN SPACES!
  00:38:33 Adam Meltzer - Chair: If you have questions you can put them in 

the chat or save them for the end!
  00:46:14 Dean Tebbe: are the facilities (water/restrooms) along the canal

provided by the various jurisdictions? and does the conservancy have any interest in
getting more added?

  00:48:48 harriet lamair: https://highlinecanal.org/highliner/
  00:48:55 Bruce Baskette: There's a major break at Plum Creek, and I don't 

know the status way NE in Aurora.  My ride up there ended at the Aurora Sports Park.
  00:49:57 Bruce Baskette: HLCC people are available for adjacent or nearby RNO

meetings.
  00:55:10 Adam Meltzer - Chair: Eating a quick dinner and going off camera.
  00:55:16 Adam Meltzer - Chair: Still listening.
  01:06:52 Bruce Baskette: I'm now curious if the detention pond at Monaco and 

Iliff for the Goldsmith Gulch stormwater overflow is a designated city park?
  01:07:58 Adam Meltzer - Chair:

https://www.denverinc.org/proposed-new-park-designations-2022/
  01:10:57 Keith Meyer: Thank you Brad for all your work on this over the 

years!
  01:19:13 Adam Meltzer - Chair: https://sosdenver.net/
  01:19:19 Adam Meltzer - Chair: Reacted to "Thank you Brad for a..." with 

🙌
  01:20:18 Bruce Baskette: Aren't all the trees dead or dying by now with no 

care for several years?
  01:21:14 Bruce Baskette: Is Westside likely to take a 'deal' to sell it?
  01:29:52 Keith Meyer: It seems like in the early twentieth century major 

private donors were a large part of helping build parks and making large 
infrastructure improvements in places like the Denver Zoo. Is there any discussion 
of recruiting large donors to help with implementing any of this in terms of paying 
for both the land and developing a park? 

  01:30:54 Jane Potts - Rosedale: Great presentations by all three.  They are 
dedicated to the greening of all Denver.  Thank you so very much.

  👍01:31:08 Adam Meltzer - Chair: Reacted to "Great presentations ..." with 
  01:32:45 Bradley Cameron - Cheesman Park: Fortunately it rained a lot 

last May and June, which probably went a long ways to get the trees through last 
year.

  01:35:04 Adam Meltzer - Chair: Contact Info: Adam Meltzer - 
boardmember_2@denverinc.org  Please reach out if you have any more ideas about 



topics for 2024 and we hope to see you all in February!
  01:35:36 Keith Meyer: Thanks everyone for joining tonight!
  01:36:09 Woody Garnsey: wgarnsey@ecentral.com


